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PACIFIC SEABIRD GROUP MEETING 

The Pacific Seabird Group will hold its annual meeting 11-14 December 1975 
at Asilomar Conference Grounds, Pacific Grove, California. 

In addition to a general papers session dealing with marine birds and their en- 
vironment, two symposia are scheduled. These are: Biology and Taxonomy of 
Marine Cbaradriiformes, chaired by Dr. Joseph R. Jehl, Jr. and Seabird Conserva- 
tion Problems on tbe California Coasts, chaired by Dr. Daniel Anderson. 

For further details contact Paul R. Kelly, 816 Sutter Avenue, Palo Alto, 
California 94303. 

NEW MEXICO ORNITHOLOGICAL SOCIETY 

The NMOS is the official state ornithological society for New Mexico. Em- 
phasis is on field ornithology and conservation. NMOS publishes Field Notes 
twice/year and the Bulletin five times/year. Both are free with membership. Also 
available from NMOS are a series of miscellaneous publications, and field cards at 
34 each. Memberships are $2.50/year for students, $5.00/year general, and 
$7.50/year family. Memberships are solicited from both New Mexico and out-of- 
state residents. The avifauna of New Mexico is fascinating, diverse, and poorly 
understood. It deserves the attention of bird students from all over the West. 

NMOS, 2097 Camino Lado, Santa Fe, NM 87501 
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